
From: Noel Taro [mailto:jntoro@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 04, 2015 8:32 PM 
To: Craig Washington; Osborne, Lola 
Subject: Resigning from Northwest Commission 

Dear Chair Washington, 

It is with deep regret that I must inform you that the May 12, 2015 Northwest 
Commission meeting will be my last one as a Commissioner for District 5. 
Unfortunately, my increasing family commitments and responsibilities and commute 
time to my work have, for the foreseeable future, compromised my abilities to serve as a 
commissioner and have forced me to make this decision. 

I have an enormous appreciation for the purpose of the Northwest Commission. It has 
been a pleasure and inspiration to serve with you and all of my fellow commissioners. 
As a resident of Northwest Pasadena, I am looking forward to continue engaged in my 
community. 

I have already informed Council member Gordo of this decision. If there are any other 
questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerly, 
Jose Noel Taro 

05/11/2015 

Item 12 


